
From: Kim Walda <walda@umich.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 8:04 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 1448 Harpst Street 
 
This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open 
attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is 
safe. 
 
 
 I think the new porch is the right change for this house . I welcome it !       Kim Walda     1468 Rosewood 
St. 
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